

TSPLOST 2018 Program  
Prince Avenue Corridor Improvements: Project 16  
User Group Meeting Agenda  
Wednesday – May 26, 2021

Meeting can be viewed at <https://youtu.be/spaYd3Snldw>

---

**User Group Members:** Clint McCrory, Ellen Walker, Peter Norris, Jennifer Rice, Emily Tatum, Mark Ebell, Brad Griffin/Bruce Lonnee/Forrest Huffman, Stephen Bailey, Ilka McConnell, Jeanne Connell, Daniel Sizemore

---

- I. Recognize Attendees**
  
- II. Review/Approve Previous Meeting Minutes – May 12, 2021**
  
- III. Review Agenda / Additional Agenda Items**
  
- IV. Potential Projects and UG recommendations to GDOT/Need for Traffic Studies – TPW staff**
  
- V. Finalize List of Potential Projects – Project Concept Subcommittee**
  
- VI. Update from Public Engagement Subcommittee**
  
- VII. TPW streetlight recommendation to GDOT – Stephen Bailey**
  
- VIII. Next Meeting June \_\_\_\_, 2021 - 9:00 AM**
  - Results from June 8<sup>th</sup> Work Session
  - Public Engagement Updates
  - Blue medians – ACCGov's Stormwater staff
  - Unused utility poles – Brad McCook, TPW
  
- IX. Project Schedule**
  
- X. Adjourn**